
 Coláiste Muire  

First Year Book List 2024-2025 

 

 

Books and stationary for first year students are provided under the New Junior Cycle 

book scheme. 

 

Books will be available for collection on August 23rd 2024 from 9.30 – 12.00 in the 

school. Books will need to be signed for and remain the property of the school. They 

must be returned in good conditon after three years. (For further information please 

see the Book Scheme Policy on our school website.) 

 

Students will be given instructions on how to download and access e-books during 

their first few days at school. 

 


